
Duxbury Bay Management Commission 
 

Meeting Minutes – Thursday, February 26, 2009 
 
A meeting of the Duxbury Bay Management Commission was held at the Duxbury 
Senior Center at 7 pm.   
 
In attendance: 
 
Duxbury Bay Management Commission (DBMC):  
In attendance: Ned Lawson (chair), John Brawley, Jon McGrath, JR Kent, Shawn 
Dahlen, Don Merry, Corey Wisneski (acting secretary) 
  
Missing: Joe Messina, Emmett Sheehan 
 
A quorum was reached. 
 
Other Guests: 
Jake Emerson 
 
 
 
I. Duxbury Harbor Dredging 
N. Lawson has been in touch with the USACE project manager for Duxbury Bay. We 
need to make our case that the Harbor needs to be dredged in order to be more likely to 
get stimulus package funding.  
 
II. Storm Plan Update 
N. Lawson is waiting on more information from JR Kent before updating the storm plan. 
 
III. State of the Bay 
N. Lawson has been contacting people in search of data on bivalves and other wildlife. 
 
IV. Moorings 
The Storm Management Plan needs to be completed before additional moorings should 
be assigned. Mooring survey questions need to be drafted and it would be helpful to get 
the numbers of landowners with waterfront property. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Corey Wisneski 
Acting Secretary 


